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COVID-19 Screening for Parents
Every morning before you send your child to school please check the following:

Your student does NOT have a fever greater than 100.4 degrees (may be lower based on your 
school’s policy) OR lower if your child is not feeling well. 

Other signs of illness such as:

Were you in close contact (within 6 feet for more than 15 minutes) with anyone confirmed 
with COVID-19 within the last two weeks?
If the answer is YES to any of the questions, DO NOT send your student to school. Instead, 
begin quarantine of your child and contact your healthcare provider.  Strongly consider 
COVID-19 testing.
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